
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Booms, Shelby <Shelby.Booms@cityofames.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 10:07:27 AM
To: Heikens, Samuel C <sheikens@iastate.edu>
Subject: Incident Letter Request
 
Hello,
Please find attached your incident letter you requested for Ames Police Department case#
22002856. Along with this is a copy of your receipt.
 
Thank you.
 
Shelby Booms
Records Clerk
Ames Police Department
515 Clark Ave. | Ames, IA 50010
515-239-5135
shelby.booms@cityofames.org
 






